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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Recently, the transportation department has reviewed the busing system in the Riverport area for students 

who attend Bluenose Academy (BA) and Park View Education Center (PVEC). In order to service the 

students at each school in an efficient manner, it has been decided to separate the runs into one dedicated 

BA run and one dedicated PVEC run. This will enable the SSRSB to provide a more efficient busing 

system for all students and ensure that the student ride time is kept to a minimum. Please see the new 

route and your stop time below.  This change will come into effect as of January 3rd 2018. Please note, 

each run will still have a pick up at the fire hall in Riverport if you wish to use that stop. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact me with any questions you may have.  

 

 

Gilbert Jackson 
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